
PRODUCT DESCRIPTION

PRODUCT DESIGN AND SPECIFICATIONS

Plank Connection:

Plank Length:

Plank Thickness:

Plank Width:

Sq.ft per Box:

Texture:

Wear Layer:

+1 (888) 729 - 6781     info@admflooring.com     www.admflooring.com
3340 Leonis Blvd. Suite B Vernon, CA 90058 Monday - Friday 8:00am - 4:00pm PST

CERTIFIEDYEAR
WARRANTY

Introducing Ricca Noce, a very popular color from our selection of 
XDF flooring, the ultimate solution for those seeking unparalleled 
durability and style. Engineered to withstand the toughest of condi-
tions, XDF stands out as a true champion with its 100% waterproof 
structure. Say farewell to worries about spills, moisture, or water 
damage, as this innovative flooring solution ensures complete pro-
tection in almost any environment, from kitchens to bathrooms and 
beyond.

Crafted with scratch-resistant technology, Ricca Noce guarantees 
long-lasting beauty, maintaining its pristine appearance even in 
high-traffic commercial areas. Safety is paramount, and this flooring 
is fortified with fire-resistant and slip-resistant attributes, providing 
peace of mind for you and your loved ones. With its world known 
Uniclic® system, installation becomes a breeze, allowing for effort-
less plank joining without the need for high installation charges, 
messy adhesives, or complicated procedures.

From its unmatched durability to its seamless installation process, 
Ricca Noce XDF is the epitome of functionality and elegance. Elevate 
your space with confidence, knowing that this flooring option not 
only enhances the aesthetics of your environment, but also provides 
exceptional protection against water damage, making it the ideal 
choice for any home or commercial setting.

RICCA NOCE (XDF)
Benevento Collection

Bevel:

Collection:

Color:

Construction:

Finish:

Grade:

Installation Pattern:

Janka Rating:

Micro + Painted

Benevento

Dark

XDF Core + 1.5mm XPE 
(Foam Pad)

Matte + UV Resistant + Waterproof

Finish looks like Select AB

Straight Plank

n/a

Uniclic System™

Two Lengths (31-3/4” & 63-1/2”)

9.5mm (3/8”)

9.5mm x 9” Wide Waterproof XDF

23.77

Wire Brushed

AC5


